
 

 

 
 
13 May 2016 
 
 
Lauren Evans 
Planning Officer 
Resource Assessments - Planning Services 
Department of Planning & Environment 
23-33 Bridge Street 
GPO Box 39 SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
 

Dunmore Lakes Sand Project (DA 195-8-2004) - Modification 1 
 
 

Dear Lauren,  
 
Thank you for your email and the opportunity to review and provide comment regarding 
this proposal.  
 
Council have reviewed the proposed modification to alter the existing requirement to re-
align part of Rocklow Creek prior to commencing extraction in Stage 3.  
 
Upon review of the proposal and discussions with the New South Wales Office of Water, 
Council has no objections to the proposed modification.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Andrew Williams  
Environment Officer  
 


